
17. REVIEW OF WARDS AND COMMUNITY BOARD BOUNDARIES
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Members will recall the special meeting of the Board held on 16 April 1999 to discuss
the document “Review of Wards and Community Board Boundaries and Council
Elections”.  The Council has resolved to review its membership and ward system during
1999 in order to consider alternative proposals prior to the 2001 local government
elections.

Following the public meeting held on Monday 26 July it was agreed by the elected
members present that this item be put back onto the order paper for further
consideration.

Members are asked to have with them copies of “Community Areas and Wards” Part 1
and Part 2.

Chairperson’s
Recommendation: For discussion.


